AMARILLO

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

NOTICE TO AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
2018 GRANT APPLICATION WORKSHOP

The City of Amarillo is beginning the planning process for the 2018-2019 Annual Action Plan for the
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and HOME Investment Partnership (HOME). The
2015-2019 Consolidated Plan is designed to assess the affordable housing and community development
needs of the city of Amarillo.

Prospective applicants should refer to the five year plan to submit requests for funding for projects which will
help achieve the strategies that must benefit low and moderate income persons as
outlined inthe Consolidated Plan for Housing and Community Development. The 2018-2019
allocations will be available after October 1, 2018.

The 2015-2019 Consolidated Plan and applications are available at www.amarillo.gov or at the
Community Development Office, Simms Municipal Building at 808 S. Buchanan St. Packets and
applications will be provided at the Grant Application Workshop

The Grant Handbook and Application will be available March 1, 2018
after 2 p.m. at www.amarillo.gov
Application Deadline s Friday, March 30, 2018 at 4 p.m.

The Community Development staff will conduct a
GRANT APPLICATION WORKSHOP

to help agencies understand the application process and discuss funding priorities to
address anticipated needs in the 2015-2019 Consolidated Plan for Housing and
Community Development.
Application forms will also be available at the workshop.
Grant Application Workshop
Thursday, March 1,2018, 2 p.m.
Simms Municipal Building, Room 275

For more information, call 378-6276 or e-mail summer.mccampbell@amarillo.gov
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